
CONFERENCE INiTTATICN 
You are cordially invited to attend the International Conference "Marking the 
End of the Centenary Celebration of Rabindranath Tagore's Visit to China 
in 1924" organized by Cheena Bhavana, Visva-Bharati, in association with 
Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Kolkata, to be held 
on 1 and 20d April, 2025 at Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan. The inaugural 
session will be held at 2:30 pm on Tuesday, the 1 of April, 2025 at Lipika 
Auditorium, Visva-Bharati. 
A Cultural Programme by teachers and students of Visva Bharati and artists 
from China will be held on the evening of Ist April 2025 at Lipika @6:00pm. 
AIl the academic sessions on Day 2 ( 2nd April) will be held at Cheena 
Bhavana 

Dr. Avijit Banerjee 

VISVA-BHARATI 
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